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June 11, 2010


SCAD Admission Department
P.O. Box 2072
Savannah, GA 31402-2072 USA

Ref: Lissa M. Mangini

 Dear Sir or Madam: 

The following is a letter of reference for Lissa M. Mangini. My name is Joan Perl, BSN, MSN, I am a faculty member as well as the mobile-learning (m-learning) coordinator for the USF College of Nursing. Ms. Mangini is assisting me with creating a mobile-learning initiative for future projects for the college. 

I had the opportunity to appreciate her design and development skills in 3D virtual environments, Ms. Mangini demonstrates…. add here what you think


 I highly recommend her for acceptance to the Master of Fine Arts Graduate Program at your institution. Should any questions arise, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,



________________________________
Joan Perl, BSN, MSN
The remainder that goes here  
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